June 24th, 2022
Michael Ballard

17051 state highway 23
Davenport, NY 13750

Dear CVCS BOE,

| would like to express my interest in the position of Head Coach of boys varsity soccer
for the upcoming 2022 season.

Sincerely,
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Michael Ballard



To: Cheryl Butler
From: Chris Matz

Re: Coaching Position

I am interested in becoming the coach of the boys modified soccer team for the fall sports
season in 2022. Thank you for your consideration.
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Christopher Matz



Lisa MacNeill
145 Red Tail Ridge
Cobleskill, NY 12043

June 21, 2022

Charlotte Valley Central School
15611 State Highway 23
Davenport, NY 13750

Mr. Whipple and the Board of Education:

[ am writing to express my interest in coaching the Girls Varsity Soccer Team for the Fall 2022
season. Over the last 3 years I have very much enjoyed coaching this team, and love working
with all of the student-athletes on it. The girls have a lot of talent, and it has been an honor to

help shape them into the talented soccer players that they are.

Thank you for your time and consideration for this position. Ilook forward to hearing from you
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Sincerely,
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Lisa MacNeill



Cheryl L. Butler
PO Box 738
Unadilla, NY 13849

Mr. Eric Whipple
Superintendent of Buildings
Charlotte Valley Central School
15611 State Hwy 23
Davenport, NY 13750

Dear Mr. Whipple,
| am writing to today to express my interest in the following extracurricular and advisor positions for the

2022-2023 school year. Positions include: modified girls soccer coach, modified girls basketball coach,
varsity softball coach, Varsity Club advisor, and Athletic Coordinator.

Thank you for your consideration.

Cheryl Butler



